Message from Dave Mason – CEO of MWFA

[bookmark: _GoBack]Last night the MWFA Ltd Board met and then held an MWFA Club Forum with the 17 Club Presidents and the MWFRA to go through the current situation and the short term / long term implications for the MWFA and our football eco-system.

Under the MWFA By-Laws, Part 9.1 (a), see below, the MWFA has made a series of decisions and commitments that has been deemed to be in the interests of the game.

9.1     ISSUE OF BY-LAWS AND PLAYING RULES.
 
(a)     Special Considerations
The Board will have the power to consider special circumstances outside the prescribed limits of the MWFA By-Laws and Playing Rules should it be clear those special considerations are in the interests of the Game

Please click HERE for a letter that outlines the decisions.

In the coming days, I will frame a special document that will sit in parallel to the By-Laws and Playing Rules that will give everyone certainty and also negate the need to completely change the Playing Rules and By-Laws and then change them back again.

I would like to thank everyone for the way we came together last night, and I would like to draw special attention to the following paragraph from the letter.

There is no doubt we are entering a challenging time as a country and as a sport but we are appealing to the Clubs, the 19,000 players and their families to work together to make sure that the special community spirit that binds football together on the Northern Beaches helps us get through this tough period.
We will have to make sacrifices and adjustments to the way we train, play and interact and accept that it is in the best interests of the game.

In a short time, I will send through the Frequently Asked Questions document, that will be clearly dated and identified as Version 1.
It can be used by clubs and will sit on the MWFA website.
There is no doubt it will change from time to time. Every change will be sent to you and re-posted with the new date and version on the website.

Regards
David Mason

